
Fellow members, well spring is just 
around the corner, all this snow 
should be gone shortly, around June 
might do it. 

As I finish up my first year as President 
of this very worthy organization I 
would like to thank all of you and 
especially your executive board for 
all their help in guiding me in the 
past year. 

We had a very exciting and fun filled 
year to celebrate our 75th anniversary 
and it was most memorable. 

Our March General  meeting will also 
be our elections meeting.  Please 
come out and support your new 
council for this coming year. They all 
work very hard on your behalf and 
truly deserve your support.  They will 
once again represent all of you with 
Pride and Dignity. 

We are lining up some fun and 
interesting meetings for this year.  To 
start with our Member’s Night will 
be held on May 11th at the Helenic 
Centre on Ester Road.  This will be 
a suit and tie Gala so please mark it 
on your calendar and plan to attend.  
Feel free to bring a friend or relative, 
the more the merrier.  We will 
have numerous members receiving 
pins that night including a 50 year 
member. 

As always I encourage all members 
to try and make it out to our monthly 
meetings and bring a friend.  It is 
through these invites that we sign 
up new members. So many less 
fortunate people depend on clubs 
such as yours to give them a helping 
hand when they are down and out 
and could use a little support,  The 
Joy you feel from realizing you helped 
out a person in need is extremely 
gratifying. 

Once again myself, Connie and Len 
Zwarich, Doug Honeyford and Jerry 
Giff will be attending the National 
Conference in St.Albert Alberta in 
May on your behalf. 

Our very own Connie Zwarich will be 
putting her name forward to sit on 
the regional executive.  If elected, in 
a few short years Connie will be our 
National President.  Congratulations 
Connie and we all know you will do 
us Proud. 

Sudbury Food Bank ham donation.
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General Meeting    
Connie Zwarich

For our meeting February 7th 17 
hearty souls braved the horrible 
weather and made it out to the 
Parthenon.  Unfortunately our guest 
speaker was ill and could not make 
it out to the meeting. The call to 
order came at 6:05 and after the 
usual protocols the members present 
introduced themselves. President 
Don reminded us that March 7th is 
our elections meeting.   The Touch 
A Truck event is being held again 
this year June 15th, Father’s day 
weekend again at Cambrian College. 
Mac Tools has already committed a 
truck to the event.

Motion to adjourn came at 7:30.  
Because of the small turnout we did 
not have a sheriff. The member’s 
draw was won by Jeannine Desjardin 
but as she was not in attendance it 
will carry over to the March draw.

Baking Sale
We have some excess baking from 
the Parkinson’s Society.  We are 
selling the remaining inventory at a 
reduced price

$4.99 cookies    $9.99 for the cherry 
cakes and fruit cakes.

Call Don Delongchamp or Dave 
Carnes if you would like to purchase 
any of these items.

North Bay Council Spaghetti Supper
and Silent Auction
The North Bay Councils is holding their Annual Spaghetti Supper and Silent 
Auction on March 30th , 327 Dudley Street North Bay.  Doors open at  4:00 
pm. Dinner 6:00 pm. There is live entertainment starting at 4:30 pm   The 
cost is $20.00/person .  Tickets can be purchased by calling Norm at 705 
845 1134.  Cost is $20.00/person .  Tickets can be purchased by calling 
Norm  at 705 845 1134.   

March Birthdays
Mar 04		 Peter Michelutti
Mar 06		 Peter Mcleod
Mar 07		 Conrad Houle
Mar 09		 Paula Varney
Mar 13		 Dan Coleman
Mar 15		 Michael Morelli
Mar 16		 John Roy
Mar 17		 Giuseppe Rossi

Mar 18		 Andy Mantha
Mar 20		 Gil Charette
Mar 20		 Donald Lalonde
Mar 22		 Laurel Ireland
Mar 23		 Tanya Varney
Mar 25		 Maurice Doiron
Mar 27		 Richard Mei
Mar 29		 Carman Swallow

Air Cadets 200 Wolf Squadron



Roses for 
the Living
Doug Honeyford

We ask you at this time to consider 
nominating an individual in our 
Sudbury Council who throughout the 
years has gone above and beyond 
to help make our Council, and the 
communities we serve even better 
than could be expected.

Your nomination will be presented to 
the “Roses” board selected by last 
years recipient Mike Lepage and this 
group of Past Roses honorees will 
have the daunting task to select just 
one person, who has never previously 
won this award to be our 2019 
recipient.

Please send your nomination by email, 
fax, or notification in writing...outline 
the reason you feel the individual is 
worthy...we will also have a supply 
of forms available at the March 
General Meeting.  The Award will be 
presented at the May Member Gala.

Last date for nominations
April 15, 2019.

Douglas G. Honeyford
Past Recipient of Roses for the 
Living By Sudbury Council, 
Dominion Grand Region, & 
International Board of Governors

email	 goramseylake@hotmail.com
fax	 705-675-6278
mail	 1569 Regent Street S.
	 Sudbury, Ont. P3E 3Z7

Elections  Doug Honeyford

Thank You, each member who has stepped forward to run for election to 
our Council Board.  Your dedication is appreciated.  Your efforts help steer 
our wonderful Sudbury team week in and week out.  On behalf of our entire 
membership your efforts do not go without notice.

Elgin Mission

FOR INFORMATION AND EVENTS GO TO
UCTSUDBURY.WEEBLY.COM

Aphorisms 
 (“Aphorism: a short, pointed sentence that expresses a wise or clever
observation or a general truth”).  

1. 	 The nicest thing about the future is that it always starts tomorrow.
2. 	 Money will buy a fine dog but only kindness will make him wag his 	
	 tail.
3. 	 If you don’t have a sense of humour you probably don’t have any sense 	
	 at all.
4. 	 Seat belts are not as confining as wheelchairs.
5. 	 A good time to keep your mouth shut is when you’re in deep water.
6. 	 How come it takes so little time for a child who is afraid of the dark to 	
	 become a teenager who wants to stay out all night?
7. 	 Business conventions are important because they demonstrate how 	
	 many people a company can operate without.
8. 	 Why is it that at class reunions you feel younger than everyone else 	
	 looks?
9. 	 Stroke a cat and you will have a permanent job.
10.	 No one has more driving ambition than the teenage boy who wants to 	
	 buy a car.



2017-2018
Local Officers

President

Don Delongchamp

675-8420

doubld@fibreop.ca

vice president

John Varney 674-1060

Immediate Past President

Loretta Clipperton Carnes

Home 222-0369 Work 222-2369

Secretary

Connie Zwarich 969-8496

Treasurer

Dave Carnes 222-0369

executive committee

George Faulkner 586-1937

Wayne McCuaig 942-3338

Doug Honeyford

525-7777 l Fax 675-6278

Gil Hartley 969-5476

Chaplain

Tracey Urso 560-6681

DIRECTORS AT LARGE 

Jerry Giff 673-4299

Gil Charette 688-2381

Michael LePage 524-7882

Mel Young 662-3126

Len Zwarich 969-8496

General Meeting
Usually the first Thursday of EACH month

Monthly Executive Meeting
Usually the second Thursday of EACH month

Sudbury Office
PO Box 2836, Stn. A

Sudbury, ON  P3E 5J3
Email: sudbury@act-uct.com

www.act-uct.com

Head Office Calgary
901 Centre St. N. Rm 300
Calgary, Alberta  T2E 2P6

1-800-267-2371   www.uct.org

Columbus Ohio
1-800-848-0123

Blue Door Soup Kitchen

Upcoming Events
	 March 7  	 General Meeting	 Parthenon 6:00 pm
	 March 14 	 Executive Meeting  	 Hour Glass 6:00 pm
	 April 4 	 General Meeting 	 Parthenon 6:00 pm
	 April 11 	 Executive Meeting  	 Hour Glass 6:00 pm 
	 May 9 	 Executive Meeting 	 hour Glass 6:00 pm
	 May 11 	 Members Night 	 Hellenic Centre 5:30 pm
	 June 15 	 Touch a Truck 	 Cambrian College 


